
 

 

Provider Direct Update 

CLAIMS CHECWRITES  

Trillium Health Resources processed two provider checkwrites on 9/26/2023 which may 
result in some providers receiving two separate payments.  

Please contact your Claims Specialist with any questions. 

DO NOT REPLY to this email, as this is an unmonitored email address. If you have any   
questions please send an email to IT.Support@TrilliumNC.org. 
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